
 
August 24, 2022 
 
Good morning 

I am writing to inform you that as of this morning St Ann has 1 resident and 3 staff whom have tested 

positive with Covid.  The staff are at home on quarantine and the resident is on quarantine as well 

within the facility.  All community level activities- including activities and dining have been stopped 

while we are in outbreak.  Staff and residents are all being tested. 

We are encouraging all families to refrain from visiting at this time as we know there are some family 

members who has also started testing positive for Covid. 

Additional cleaning and disinfecting practices are in place with all high contact areas/surfaces. 

If you have any questions- please contact the facility and speak with Donna Nemet- DNS. 

Thank you all for your support and prayers. 
 
Kindly, 
 

Kate McCracken, LNHA, MHA 
Administrator 
St. Ann Rehabilitation and Nursing Center 
195 Dover Point Road 
Dover, NH 03820 
Phone 603-742-2612 ext. 123 


